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MPE V Performance Results

It was the policy of the Program Committee to
allow speakers on the conference Program if
and only if their papers were submitted in time
to appear in these proceedings. For the most
part we adhered to that policy. However, our
first concern was the quality of the Program
and the timeliness of its topics. Those concerns
tock precedence over all others. Therefore,
when the author of this paper indicated that,
for a variety of reasons, he was unable to
prepare a paper in advance we allowed him on
the Program nevertheless.
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The author will present the latest performance
results derived from testing MPE. We of the
Program Committee thought that it would be
more useful for conference attendees to receive
up-to-date information on such an important
topic rather than older information printed in
advance for the sake of completeness.

Signed:

UG ANAHEIM
PROGRAM COMMITTEE

Prepared by the Southern Califarnia Regional User's Group




